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1819-09-MPT 

 
Medical Sciences Divisional Board 

 
Approved at the meeting of GSC on 5 June 2019 

 
Title of Programme/ Name of Regulation  

MSc Sleep Medicine 

 
Brief note about nature of change:  

Correction to notice published in Gazette of 13 June 2019. Clarification of submission 
procedures. 

 

Location of change 

In Examination Regulations 2018 https://www.admin.ox.ac.uk/examregs/2018-
19/mosbcinsleemedi/  

 
Effective date 

For all students on course from MT 2019  

And 

For first examination from 2019-2020 

 

Correction to notice of 13 June 2019. 

Amend citation references 1.13 and 1.14 as indicated. Deleted text struck through, new text 
underlined, changes to notice of 13 June 2019 highlighted in yellow. 

 8. Essays shall be submitted, in electronic format via Moodle Assignment Submission 
System, to the Chair of Examiners, M.Sc. in Sleep Medicine, c/o Registry, Department for 
Continuing Education, 1 Wellington Square, Oxford OX1 2JA. The format of each 
submission and the deadlines for submission shall be specified by the Course Committee 
and published in the course handbook at the start of Michaelmas Term of the first year of the 
course. 

  9. Dissertations shall be submitted in electronic format via Moodle Assignment 
Submission System, to the Chair of Examiners, M.Sc. in Sleep Medicine, c/o Registry, 
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Department for Continuing Education, 1 Wellington Square, Oxford OX1 2JA via a secure 
authorised online method to the Chair of Examiners, M.Sc. in Sleep Medicine, c/o 
Examination Schools, High Street, Oxford OX1 4BG, by dates to be specified by the Course 
Committee and published in the course handbook no later than the start of Michaelmas Term 
of the first year of the course. 

13. The examiners may award a distinction for excellence in the whole examination. 

 
Explanatory Notes 

The Gazette notice of 13 June 2019 did not sufficiently clarify the submission requirements 
nor make clear exactly who the change should affect. Students already submit essays 
online. This change removes the potential for confusion and implication that essays may be 
submitted in hard copy. 

 


